Jordan, Samantha

From: Ben Squires

Sent: 04 April 2013 14:14
To: Licensing Enquiries
Subject: Wetherspoons

I wish to object to Wetherspoon's application as I feel that the proximity of the
premises will lead to public order problems in the town centre,the tight walk through
in Wheatsheaf walk, where pensioners and children walk through will clash with drunken
people coming in and out of the premises furthermore the first floor smoking area
could lead to cigarettes and alcohol being thrown over the balcony. Also cars and
taxis will be parking in a road which is meant to be a service/ access road for local
businesses. I strongly believe the reasons I have given are predominantly against the
4 licensing objectives. Namely prevention of crime and disorder, protection of
children from harm, public nuisance.

Ben Squires
11 Ruff Lane Ormskirk Lancashire L394QX Sent from my iPhone



